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Florida’s Warmest Welcome Development SerICeS

ADMINISTRATIVE MEMORANDUM NO. 20-009
DATE: January 9, 2020

TO: Pompano Beach City Commission
Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager
Mark E. Berman, City Attorney
Asceleta Hammond, City Clerk

VIA: David L. Recor, Development Services Director %)D
Jennifer Gomez, Assistant Director of Development Serwces‘fi))D

FROM: Scott Reale, Senior Planner $€-

SUBJECT: Request for Second Postponement: File ID: 20-102 | P.H. 2020-15
Hidden Harbour PD-I rezoning — Public Hearing Second Reading
January 14, 2020 Commission Agenda

In consultation with the applicant's attorney for the referenced agenda item,
Development Services requests a second postponement of Hidden Harbour rezoning
[File ID: 20-102 | P.H. 2020-15 | PUBLIC HEARING 2ND READING] from the January
14, 2020 regular Commission meeting to the January 28, 2020 regular Commission
meeting.
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